
Police Warn of No-Go Zones in
Germany

“There are districts where immigrant gangs are taking
over  entire  metro  trains  for  themselves.  Native
residents and business people are being intimidated and
silenced…  The  reasons  for  this:  the  high  rate  of
unemployment, the lack of job prospects for immigrants
without qualifications for the German labor market and
ethnic tensions among migrants.” — Der Spiegel.

“Every police commissioner and interior minister will
deny it. But of course we know where we can go with the
police car….[O]ur colleagues can no longer feel safe
there in twos, and have to fear becoming the victim of a
crime themselves. We know that these areas exist. Even
worse:  in  these  areas,  crimes  no  longer  result  in
charges. They are left to themselves. Only in the worst
cases do we in the police learn anything about it. The
power of the state is completely out of the picture.” —
Bernhard Witthaut, Chief Police Commissioner of Germany.

“The gangs traffic in heroin and cocaine, run brothels
or are active in the contraband smuggling business. The
brutality with which they carry out their activities has
made them very powerful, the police are afraid of them.
The state is passive with respect to these clans, the
politicians ignore the phenomenon… This negligence has,
over the years, enabled the emergence of a criminal
parallel society. This would not have happened if the
authorities  had  acted  early  and  decisively.”  —  Der
Spiegel.

“When  I  say  that  steps  must  be  taken  to  ensure
immigrants  comply  with  rules  and  regulations,  I’m
immediately branded as a far right extremist. But order
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is exactly what is needed.” — Volker Mosblech, Duisburg
City Councilman.

Soeren Kern has a full report at


